
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: B Gerold, Public Works Director 

                              M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Award Pickleball Court Construction to J & S 
Concrete and Masonry Contractors, Inc. 

         DATE:        April 24, 2023 

 
Background:  
There is $42,000 in the 2023 Park Capital Improvement budget for the construction of pickleball 
courts.  This improvement will be funded by the Park Dedication Fund. 
 
Two quotes for the concrete work were obtained: 
 
 J & S Concrete and Masonry Contractors, Inc: $27,810.00 
 Johnson’s Custom Creations:   $35,535.00 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the concrete work for the pickleball courts be awarded to J & S Concrete and 
Masonry Contractors, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 


